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STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Miller South Spreadfield Chloride Release - Remediation Project #7412

1 message

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us> Thu, Mar 5, 2015 at 11:12 AM
To: Jacob Evans <jacob.evans@nblenergy.com>

Jacob,

COCCC has reviewed the Ground Water Monitoring Report for the Miller South Spreadfield release submitted by
Noble Energy, Inc. on January 5, 2015. In the report, LT Environmental proposed a reduced monitoring program
that includes semi-annual monitoring of wells SB04R, SBO5R2, SB0O6R, SBO7R, SB11, SB14, SB18, and SB 23.

COGCC requests Noble to also include monitoring wells SB0O1R, SB12 and SB20R in the semi-annual monitoring
program.

Reports may be submitted annually.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this project.
Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado
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